From: katherine whyman <bob.kathy.whyman@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, September 27, 2020 10:46 AM

To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov>

Subject: Eversource rate increase

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

We own a farm in Henniker My brother spent several years installing solar panels doing the majority of
the work by himself. Our latest bill showed a supply charge of $10.32 and a delivery charge of

$225.67 This is ridiculous. While we are saving on our electricity the delivery charge keeps going

up. Please don’t let them raise rates.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



